
 

 

 
         Date: 14 Jan 2025 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

Re: Lunar New Year Celebration Day 

  

The Lunar New Year is near! KJS will be celebrating Lunar New Year on 24-Jan (Friday).  

  

We would like to invite all students to come to school wearing their favourite Chinese-style clothes 
and/or red-colored clothing on 24-Jan. 

  

Red is a very auspicious color for this Festival! We look forward to celebrating together on the 24th 

  

Warm Regards, 

The KJS Chinese Team 

 


